


August 18, 2025 

Larisa Chambi, AICP Planning Supervisor Development Management Division  

City Planning & Development Department City of Kansas City, Mo.  

City Hall, 414 E 12th St, 15th Floor  

Kansas City, MO 64106 

 

Dear Larisa, 

I am writing to express my strong support for the application seeking approval of a historic 
designation overlay to the local Kansas City Register of Historic Places. This district, with its 58 
resources, holds significant historical value and contributes to the rich cultural tapestry of our 
community. 

The proposed boundaries—West 35th Street on the north, Jefferson St. on the east, Valentine 
on the South, and Summit Street on the west—encapsulate an area that deserves recognition 
and preservation for future generations. 

Preserving the historical integrity of our neighborhood not only honors our past but also enriches 
our community's identity. I wholeheartedly support this initiative and look forward to seeing the 
positive impact it will have on our area. 

Thank you for your efforts and dedication to preserving Kansas City's heritage. 

Sincerely, 

 

Josh Dampf  

3420 Broadway Blvd., Unit 715  

Kansas City, MO 64111 

 


